
 

To the DU Community: 

As has been reported in the national and local press, there have a spate of youth suicides in the past few 

weeks by people targeted with specific or ongoing anti-LGBT bullying and harassment.  A just released 

national survey report in which DU students, staff and faculty participated (www.campuspride.org 

<http://www.campuspride.org/> ) sadly documents that the exclusion, intimidation, and devaluation of 

LGBTIQ classmates and colleagues is not occasional or uncommon at campuses across the United States. 

The University of Denver is fully committed to an active engagement of all of our community members. 

Our diversity of perspectives, experiences, and identities is not just tolerated at DU, it is celebrated as 

creating the intellectual vibrancy that is fundamental to the University’s mission (see 

www.du.edu/chancellor/diversityStatement.html 

<http://www.du.edu/chancellor/diversityStatement.html> ). There is no place at DU for words or 

actions that disrespect, discriminate, harass, or otherwise diminish or endanger others. We therefore 

call on our entire campus community – DU students, faculty, staff, and administrators – to refrain from 

behavior that excludes or intimidates others whatever their identities, and to intervene to prevent such 

behavior if it threatens to occur. 

We do have resources at the University that are available for you or someone you know who needs 

support in the face of recent events, and we encourage you to use them. They include: 

 

•   The Center for Multicultural Excellence (CME) supports broad equity and LGBTIQ & Ally specific 

programs and campus organizations, including Queer & Ally (Q&A) trainings. Multicultural Center 

(Asbury & University), (303)871-4614; www.du.edu/lgbtiqa <http://www.du.edu/lgbtiqa> . 

 

•   DU’s Health & Counseling Center offers group and one-on-one counseling to address specific issues 

and/or improve the overall academic experience. Ritchie Center 3rd Fl North, (303)871-2220; 

www.du.edu/duhealth/counseling <http://www.du.edu/duhealth/counseling> . 



 

•   GVESS provides prevention and response training and resources for those affected by interpersonal 

violence, including sexual assault. Nelson Hall 103, (303)871-3853, 

www.du.edu/studentlife/Sexual_Assault <http://www.du.edu/studentlife/Sexual_Assault> . 

 

•   The Office of the Chaplain is available to the entire DU community regardless of faith affiliation, or no 

affiliation at all. Driscoll South 29, (303)871-4488; www.du.edu/studentlife/religiouslife 

<http://www.du.edu/studentlife/religiouslife> . 

 

•   Campus Safety partners with campus constituents to prevent and respond to situations that put the 

campus community at risk.  In emergencies, dial 911 and then (303)841-3000. General inquiries 

(303)871-2334; www.du.edu/campussafety <http://www.du.edu/campussafety> . 

As the new academic year continues, we invite you to take advantage of these resources and the wide 

array of campus programs and activities to learn about the rich diversity of our University of Denver 

community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Robert Coombe                                                                                               Gregg Kvistad 

Chancellor                                                                                                          Provost 


